
To parents of students in Cycle (Middle 

School) and Secondaire 2 (Diplomas) 

Petit-Lancy, 19 July 2024

Dear Parents, 

The study support offered in Cycle (Middle School) and Secondaire II (Diplomas) has the dual 
objective of completing the next day’s homework and putting good learning practices in place. 

These sessions are friendly and highly supportive for students, and are an effective way of 
working with parents by providing regular updates on their child’s progress. 

At the beginning of the session, students are given a summary (in ProNote) of their homework for 
the week. 

Study support begins straight after the last lesson and lasts 1 hour and 15 minutes, except 
on Wednesdays when the session is 2 hours – 1.15 to 3.15pm – giving time for more intensive 
work, such as revision for tests. 

The sessions are held 5 days a week. 

Along with the academic teams, I am firmly committed to helping our students succeed, and will 
be glad to discuss this option with you from Monday 19 August either by phone (022 879 00 74) 
or email (bclerc@florimont.ch). 

With best wishes, 

Brice Clerc 
Study Support Coordinator 
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